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Update: NLRB Returns to the Obama-Era Standard for Independent Contractors

A recent National Labor Relations Board (NLRB or the Board) decision reverts to an Obama-era standard used
to determine a worker's status as an employee or an independent contractor under the National Labor Relations
Act (NLRA or the Act). This is important, as employees have rights under the NLRA, while independent
contractors do not.

In this episode, Jill and Alex discuss the decision, events that led up to it, and how it may affect employers.

Find us where you get your podcasts

Listen on

Apple Podcasts

Listen on

Spotify

Authors

Explore more in

Labor & Employment   

https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:4
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/workplace-rules/id1527800969?uo=4
https://open.spotify.com/show/4VURhOyTqAngsIwgcgBV2e
https://perkinscoie.com/services/labor-employment

